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Over the past few years, our Monday evening meal has had a low 
attendance.  Because of this, the Crawford County Commission on Aging is 
considering the elimination of the Monday Dinner offered.  Before a 
recommendation is made to the Board, we’d like your input as a current 
Congregate Participant.  Please answer the two questions below. 
 

1.  Would you be in favor of discontinuing our Monday Dinner? 
 

20 - Yes  35 – No  7 – No Opinion 
 
    32%     56% 
 

2. Would the elimination of the Monday Dinner create a hardship for 
you? 
 

17 - Yes  42 – No  3 – No Opinion 
 
     27%      68% 
 


